HEZE PAG EE R AT

FEHMAESEHREBEPRERE BRIZELRSVEEMEE (FIG)) EAEKSIWE
RAERBTLOFEHB (PAG) HEREXNBEREMERER.

FIGDERmMZ S0 BFE, EEEeATEVEEENERE, TERY—ERIES, A
BEREINER, THEARS PAG £ EIRMHLIE,

HeRgRIEAEINIRES HRFEEEBRRETN PAG Il OXINHBRMARE
MERETEE.,

A, ZAZKRENEY — FRENEASBERAE SN2 M,

HMAEEELEEVERES REFLEMENER. BMHEESTEETEE,
A 7E 2023 4 BFEIEKIE (Belgrade, Serbia) BITM T—EHFEAE (WCPAG, World
Congress of Paediatric and Adolescent Gynaecology) /8524,

HMHELHI T —EEEEES, BHERRURRIESHNRES THEERELEI
3000 E£cAEMN. FAUEEHENEEEEE (p.wood7@btinternet.com) , A&
1 & @22 BLIR Z IR “FIGI) PAG B2 #8E2 4" B9 SCERIZA.

£AIO] I EEEETM FIGH 48uh EEFEL  https//www.figil.org/about/bursary/ 8
A, RPEFARPEEIES VIREHESEEBROASNEMATE. EARGHT
PUBRRIFE R . 5, BRI TMUIEEAEALCSREAY, EEEE KT
ALBHNEHAEHILESES. BHEXEMNBES, FG) #EEAREE/E
501(c)(3) MEM M A HEAEHE, FAUHBEEREATNEERNRBEARR. E
AR EREAR G SRNERSME .

PAG HIRIEERZIRIE A . HAMEARMEIERBHBN TN BIREMEHE PAC &
EREERR. TURRHEEABEBMRBLE!

RS, BHERIIH!
PLgF!

FIG) BFREREF/DEFREE T F
Paul Wood

2021 £ 11 A


mailto:p.wood7@btinternet.com
https://www.figij.org/about/bursary/

Dear friends and colleagues in PAG

As we recover from the global pandemic FIGI) is planning ahead for the future
development and expansion of PAG in countries where PAG remains under-represented.

This year saw our 50" anniversary and your Board proposes to mark this achievement
with the establishment of a number of training bursaries for individuals from resource -
poor countries especially those with no existing or weak PAG infrastructure.

The bursaries will facilitate travel and basic subsistence costs to enable a fixed training
opportunity in PAG at a recognised international training centre.

For this we seek your help, both as individuals and as National Societies.

We are asking for non-recurring donations from you in order to establish these bursaries
which we hope will be advertised next year and incepted to coincide with the next World
Congress in Belgrade in 2023.

A steering committee has been set up and we are proposing to establish as many
bursaries as possible each of which will be to the order of 3000 USD each. | shall be more
than happy to provide you with a copy of our “FIGI] Bursary for PAG Training” document
if you wish — please feel free to contact me at p.wood/7@btinternet.com .

Donations can be made to out fundraising page on our website www.FIGlJ.org using this
link https://www.figij.org/about/bursary/ stating the donation is for the Bursary training

fund and your details or those of your organisation, unless of course you wish to remain
anonymous. Moreover donations may be made in honour of an individual with whom
we can communicate and notify if you wish. In addition and for example for US donors,
FIGI] is classified as a tax-exempt public charity with 501 (c) (3) status, so donations will
be tax deductible to the extent allowed to individuals. This may similarly apply in your
country.

PAG practitioners are typically generous individuals and | know that there is a wish to
develop PAG globally among National Societies in our partner continents, so | hope that
we will receive a positive response from you.

Many thanks in advance and please be generous,

" o)

Paul Wood


mailto:p.wood7@btinternet.com
https://www.figij.org/about/bursary/

President FIGI]



